NOTES & QUOTES

High school pondering memorial

According to a number of readers who are interested in Dave Gonzalez's pro-



TOM MORROW

posal for a Vietnam Memorial plaque at San Dieguito Academy, getting district officials to make themselves available for phone

calls and/or returning same is a bit tough. The Thanksgiving holiday, no doubt, is the reason. However, good information reached me before I took off to enjoy my holiday feast that district officials are having second thoughts on the subject. Indications are that earlier comments by officials saying such a memorial "would not be appropriate" for the campus, may have been premature.

Reportedly, district officials now are trying to put a positive spin on the matter, saying it was a great idea right from the beginning. We'll see. Call Dave at (760)

420-5249.

Stay tuned. **DULY HONORED** —

Congrats to MiraCosta Col-